
 

Dianthus Season Begins with Mast Young Plants
They're loving the improved quality! Check out their Instagram channel and read their story (link 
below)

In 2022, Selecta One announced that it now offers Dianthus cuttings direct to U.S. customers through its farm in Kenya, and Mast 
Young Plants is a happy recipient of these excellent cuttings!

Check out the company's Instagram post @mastyoungplants to watch as their first shipment is readied for greenhouse customers in 
time for the early Dianthus-selling season.

Mast Young Plants also shared company news at its website: "Improved Quality Dianthus Cuttings from USDA-Approved Kenyan 
Farm".

"We're pleased to be one of the first growers to offer these Dianthus cuttings to our customers," the team writes. The Dianthus 
series Mast chose to offer are SuperTrouper and Oscar, two strong performers in pots or the garden. "Because Kenya's climate is 
well suited to growing Dianthus cuttings, the quality of these first SuperTrouper and Oscar varieties shipping out is excellent," they 
claim.

Now's your time to experience this quality yourself! Contact your supplier to place your order today. And check out our new 
Dianthus & Pot Carnations webpages for product selection tools, retail support and more.

 

 

 
 

 

View this post on Instagram

 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 

A post shared by Mast Young Plants (@mastyoungplants)


